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october fundraisers

boo grams- 10  -24   th th

Google Form
Tuscana’s Dine in and
Donate- 13  -15  th th

Flyer

7: HEPTO Meeting 6:15 @Tulsa 
10: Tulsa Fall Pictures 
13: Schools Closed- Columbus Day 
14-16: Durban Book Fair 
16: Durban Book Fair Family Night 6:15-
8:00 
24- Halloween Dance 6:00 @ Middle
School Gym 
24: Boo-Grams Due! 
29: Durban Fall Picture Make Ups 

October Dates

 We could not do what we do
without your support. Your

dues allow us to support our
teachers, staff and most

importantly our students. Click
HERE or scan the QR code to

join. 
As a HEPTO member, you are
not required to participate,
but feel free to come to our

meetings! 

Join HeptoWe are always looking for
parents to volunteer at activities

and events. If you are able and
would like to be a volunteer,

please click HERE or scan the QR
code to complete our volunteer
form. This lets us know you are
interested and how to contact

you!!

Want to Volunteer?

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdRpv7XttJTUCd_zViDjrV0-qUvDtY5bLMMt2szzGV_g3tbAw/viewform?usp=sharing&ouid=106193289134189335081
https://acrobat.adobe.com/id/urn:aaid:sc:VA6C2:9830679c-d8b6-4492-9bdc-f740e9228a7e
https://hopatcongpto.org/join-hepto/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdXiPxfsb2Tq0bPKhp8zVrBiFqP53Gi-KAO4686yIJJFCbKAA/viewform?usp=header


Notes from the co-coordinator

TULSA TRAIL BOOK FAIR
Thanks to our amazing school community, the
Scholastic Book Fair raised $1,200 in cash for the
PTO!  But that’s not all—because of your support
through share the fair, every single student went
home with a brand-new book to enjoy. 
We also got to spread the book love to our
classrooms by using Scholastic Dollars to fulfill
ALL of our teachers’ wish lists—helping them stock
their shelves with the stories and resources our
kids love most.
A big THANK YOU to everyone who shopped,
volunteered, and cheered us on—you made this
fair unforgettable!
I also wanted to mention our outstanding
volunteers who came in, helped the kids shop,
helped cleaned up and helped deliver all the
books to their teachers. We could NOT do it
without the volunteers! You are greatly
appreciated. Every bit helps, whether you stay 1
hr or 8.  
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BIRTHDAY BAG 
NOTE

We love celebrating our students’ special days! Our
PTO creates and delivers Birthday Bags directly to
the classrooms. From there, it is up to the teachers

to hand them out. Since teachers are focused on
instruction during the day, there may occasionally
be a delay in when the bags are given to students.
We kindly ask for your patience and understanding
if your child does not receive their bag exactly on

their birthday. If you notice any issues or if a bag is
missed, please don’t hesitate to reach out to us—

we’re happy to help make it right!

Prep Squad Volunteers
Coming in October!! We are so excited to announce
the launch of the Prep Squad—a volunteer-based
team dedicated to helping our teachers with
classroom prep! From copying, cutting, filing,
stapling, and more. Prep Squad volunteers will help
take some of the busywork off our teachers’ plates so
they can focus on what they do best—teaching our
kids.

Here’s how it Works:
One day per month at each school (each school
will have it’s own morning session.
2 hours in the morning
Different school= different day

If you’d like to join the Prep Squad please email us at
hopatcongelementarypto@gmail.com with “PREP
SQUAD” in the subject line. Also make sure you have
completed the volunteer form.

Let’s roll up our sleeves and how our teachers some
love! 

We Hope You Enjoyed Our Ice Cream Social! 
What a sweet night! Fundraisers help us
continue to bring fun, family-centered

events to our school community.

A special THANK YOU to Lilice Trike Co. for
partnering with us—we love supporting
local businesses and are so grateful for

their generosity!
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Notes from the Presidents

Durban Info

10/8- ECAC is hosting a campfire story time
10/6-10/10 is week of respect
10/15-10/16 is the Book fair
10/22- Pushcart players “stone soup”
assembly
10/27-10/31 is red ribbon week
10/31 halloween parade in the morning

more information will be sent from the
school

Tulsa Info

10/6-10/10 is week of
respect
10/27-10/31 is red ribbon
week
10/31 halloween parade in
the afternoon

more information will be
sent from the school

MIddle School Info

10/6-10/10 is week of
respect
10/27-10/31 is red ribbon
week

more information will be
sent from the school


